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From: Mary Weil <mary@treeconnect.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 6:45 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 3024

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please do not support this bill.  It violates the basic designation of EXCLUSIVE FARM USE set out 
in Oregon’s  historic land use planning. 
 
We have farmed for almost 40 years in Yamhill County, on our 40 acres.  We continue to see the 
erosion of ‘farm use’ into ‘entertainment use’, ‘destination vacation rental use’ ‘helicopter 
tourism use’, on and on. 
 
Do not support this bill! 
 
Mary & Dave Weil 
 
Dundee, OR. 
 
 
 
 


